Our Ref: KH/WS/School Uniform

19<sup>th</sup> May 2023



## **School Uniform**

Dear Parent / Carers,

With reference to my letter dated, 11th May 2023, where we requested that children would attend school in their PE kit for their PE and Dance lessons, I am writing to inform you that this arrangement will end today.

All children must attend school in full school uniform from Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> May 2023. All pupils must bring their full PE kit and / or Dance kit for their normal Dance and PE lessons.

Yours sincerely,

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher









